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July 14, 1994 !
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|

Docket No. 50-483 |
!

Union Electric Company !

ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell |
Senior Vice President'- Nuclear i

Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

IDear Mr. Schnell:
i

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated June 7,1994, which
incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description. Based on
our current review schedule, we anticipate that it will require more than '

60 days to complete our review. Upon completion, you will be notified of the
results.

,

Please contact Mr. B. Burgess of my staff at (708) 829-9705 with any questions
you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Original signed by M. A. Ring

I
'M. A. Ring, Chief

Operations Branch !
Division of Reactor Safety !

!
;

cc: G. L. Randolph, Vice President !
Nuclear Operations !

J. V. Laux, Manager, Quality Assurance |
T. P. Sharkey, Supervising ;

Engineer, Site Licensing j
OC/LFDCB !
Resident Inspector, RIII !
Region IV i
Resident Inspector, Wolf Creek }
K. Drey |
C. John Renken,. Engineer ;

Policy & Federal Department !

Gerald Charnoff, Esq. !
R. A. Kucera, Deputy Director 'f

Department of Natural Resources !
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission i

S. Stein, SRS -!
M. Farber, DRP
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